


Happy Spring,

	The beautiful weather is finally here and this school year is quickly coming to a close.  What a wonderful year we have had with students showing kindness, doing their best and enjoying the learning that is taking place.  As we wrap up this school year we are ending with many special activities taking place.  Classes have field trips planned and walking adventures throughout the community.  Please, be sure to have your child dress for the weather on those days and wear appropriate shoes.  Sandals are not always the most appropriate for these occasions.  
	
	We have an exciting new opportunity available to students this summer.  Two weeks before the beginning of next school year each of our teachers will be back for our Summer Learning Camp.  Our camp will take place for four days in the morning where students will have the opportunity to attend class with their new teacher in their new grade.  We are planning fun, interactive activities for the students to participate in and will have these activities to display at the annual Open House.  This is an excellent way for students and staff to get back into the swing of things and start the year off right!  Further information will be coming to you with the report cards at the end of the year.  Please consider sending your child to tis awesome experience.
  
Best Wishes,
Jill Smith




FIELD DAY . . . COMING SOON!
Field Day will be Monday June 1st 2015. Last year was a big hit thanks to all the parents and other volunteers that were involved.  We hope to have another spectacular day for all the students as they worked so hard during the school year. Don’t miss out on all the fun, please come and volunteer for this year’s Field Day!


    
ALL AGES SUMMER RECREATION
Will be held:	June 22 – July 30	Monday – Thursday	9:00a.m. To 3:00p.m.
Located at: Rose City Middle School

Students attending Summer School in the morning will be able to attend Summer Rec.  in the afternoon.		Flyers sent home with students or in the office
Upcoming Events
Ice Cream Social at Bortz
May 13th 

PTO Potluck and BOGO Bookfair- May 19th 4-6 p.m.

Memorial Day- No School
May 28th

PBIS Assembly
May 29th  at 3:00p.m.

Field Day- June 1st 

Band Concert- June 4th 6:00p.m. OHHS

Report Cards- Mailed Home
June 12th 
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Student Rose City School T-Shirts
 For Sale- In the office 
Sizes and prices are as follows:
Youth Sizes- $15.00
Small, Medium, Large, X-Large
Adult Sizes- 
Small and Medium
Adult shirts available also- Contact the office












They will be black with gold print with the following saying in the back and Rose City School on the front.
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Anti-Bullying Assembly


Coach John from Cosens Martial Arts School in Bay City delivered an engaging presentation about anti-bullying and proper martial arts techniques.  He showed our children how to completely focus their eyes, minds, and bodies.  The students also learned three listening positions to keep themselves focused during learning.  Coach John taught the 3 T’s which bullied children should resort to.  The first T is talk; a bullied child shouldn’t fear the bully, they should approach the bully and try to talk it out.  The second T is tell; tell every adult you can if the bully continues to harass you.  The third T is tackle.  Coach John expressed you only use the third T as a last resort for self-defense.  The presentation was very motivating and confidence boosting.
BE ON THE LOOKOUT 
for more information about…

Rose City School’s Summer Learning Camp

What: 4 days of math and reading activities that will help everyone jumpstart the new school year.

When: August 24-27 - 9 am to 12 p.m. (Breakfast and Lunch will be provided).

Where: In your child’s new classroom with his/her classroom teacher. 
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Congratulations to 6th graders Erica Griffin and Nena Stevens for being chosen Principal for the Day at Rose City School. Sixth grade students from Ms. Negro and Mr. Jackson’s classes were given the opportunity to write persuasive essays to Principal Jill Smith, attempting to convince her they were the best candidates for Principal for the Day. Of the 15 essays submitted, Erica Griffin and Nena Stevens’ essays were chosen.





	





 
                  



 





















THANKS TO THE MICHIGAN RETIRED SCHOOL PERSONNEL ORGANIZATION IN WEST BRANCH FOR THEIR GENEROUS DONATION OF $125 TO ROSE CITY SCHOOL. THE FUNDS ENABLED US TO PURCHASE 14 PAIR OF FALL AND WINTER BOOTS FOR OUR NEEDIEST STUDENTS. THANKS TO DEB BELLOR AND LEAH PAULEY FOR DELIVERING THE DONATION TO OUR DOOR - WE SO APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT!

PBIS Assembly

On May 29th the assembly will begin at 3 p.m. and we encourage everyone to join us. 
We would like to thank the following local businesses for being a sponsor for the April PBIS assembly:
State Farm Insurance




 



Please go to the school’s website for more information
www.wbrc.k12.mi.us/our-schools/rose-city-school/
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“We do-second. chances
We apologize
We forgive
We respect each other
We keep our promises
We never give up
We encourage one another
We laugh often
We rire -l Family
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